
5885 Edenfield Rd., Apt. B-29 
Jacksonvillev Fla. 32211 

July 16, 1977' 

Piss Jane F. Smith 
National Archives and Records Service 
General Services Adminietration 
Washington, P.C. 20408 

Dear Miss Smith: 

The July 12, 1977 issue of rMidnight/Olobe" reported that 

Frank Sturgie is in pooseusion of an FBI document that allegedly 

links Lee Harvey Osweld to Fidel Castro end perhaps to the 

Kennedy aosaesination. I would like to know if this document is 

in the Mee of the Warren Commission. If so, I would like a 

copy of it and any other related records. 

This FBI document is numbered MM105-8342 and is dated 

Mash 24, 1964. The article quoted from the document ao followe: 

	believe that Oswald had travelled from 
Mexico to Oriente Province, Cuba, prior to November, 

1963, then returning to the United States. 
'reportedly Oswald used an airstrip located on the 

estate of former Mexican President Lazar° Cardenas in 
the Yucatan Peninsula of Mexico. 
`The trip by Oswald to Oriente Province was reportedly 

for the purpose of making contact with Raul Castro, the 

brother of Fidel Castro. 
Information came from Cubans in the Miami area." 

I would slso like to remind you that long ago you forwarded 

two of my requests to the CIA for processing. These requests involved 

the wiretaps at the Cuban and Russian embassiea in Mexico city 

and CD 1359. I am still awaiting a response. 

Sincerely, 

Howard Roffman 


